
Hi, my name is Daan and I am on the list BMS United for the Faculty Councilof BMS. During my board 
year at study association Stress, I got to learn a lot about the university while representing the IEM 
and IBA students to their programme managements. This academic year, I have used and expanded 
that knowledge as a student member of the faculty council. It has been very interesting discussing 
the policies of our faculty. Therefore, I would like to continue representing you, the students of BMS, 
in the faculty council of next year. 

With the seven of us, we want to make a difference by using the knowledge and experience related 
to educational and organisational processes that we gained during our board years.A board year 
where we actively contributed to achieving changes in educational procedures to make sure students 
are better represented in influential advisory bodies throughout our entire faculty. On top of this, the 
understanding that we built up of the way our faculty is organised now, made us realise that we as 
students can and have to act to further improve the current status of student involvement. 

 

 


